NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FOR THE CITY OF WHEATLAND

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Wheatland City Council will be holding a Public Hearing
to consider introduction and first reading of Ordinance No0.497 AN ORDINANCE OF THE
CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF WHEATLAND, CALIFORNIA, AMENDING
WHEATLAND MUNICIPAL CODE SECTION 2.04.020 RELATING TO CITY
COUNCIL COMPENSATION.

The public hearing to waive the first reading and introduce Ordinance No. 497 amending Section
2.04.020 of the Wheatland Municipal Code relating to City Council compensation shall be held
on Tuesday, June 25, 2024 at 6:00 p.m., at the regular meeting place of the City Council, located
at the Wheatland Community Center, 101 C Street, Wheatland, CA.

Members of the public are invited to provide comment at the public hearings, or, in writing,
which is received by the City on or before Tuesday, June 25, 2024. If you desire additional
information concerning the above, please contact the City of Wheatland.

Publish: June 15, 2022
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